
Notes for Oct 15. 2012 meeting 

----- Original Message ----- 
From: ceastin@avc.edu 
Date: Thursday, October 11, 2012 9:06 pm 
Subject: Prog Review Committee meeting cancelled 
To: sadams21@avc.edu, faviles@avc.edu, vbeatty@avc.edu, tmettler@avc.edu,mparker@avc.edu, 
asteinberg@avc.edu, azentner@avc.edu, luhazy@avc.edu 
 
There will be no PRC meeting on Monday, Oct 15.  I think it is more important to finish reviewing the 2011 
reports and to write our own 2012 annual update reports. 
 

Aeron and I have been fielding lots of questions, holding many individual and small group training 
sessions, and visiting divisions.  Most questions seem to be about accessing and reading the five-year 
data presented on the Program Review page. 
 

Aeron posted FAQs to the Program Review Data Elements link which will be a big help for people in 
understanding the data terms.  Thank you Aeron! 
 

Comprehensive and annual reports are due on Oct 31.  The next PRC meeting will be on Nov 5.  We will 
organize our review process at that meeting. 
 

See you on Nov. 5. 
Carol 
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